
 
 

Autumn Term 2025 – Rolling Hot lunch Menu 

 

Week 1 
 

Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Roasted vegetable pasta with 

tomatoes, courgette, peppers, sweet 
potatoes, green lentils, sweetcorn, 

carrots and peas 

Cornflake and apple 

cookies 

Tuesday 
 

Chicken roast with roast potatoes, 

Yorkshire pudding, stuffing, peas, 
sweetcorn, carrots, green beans and 
gravy 

Melon slices 

Wednesday  
 

Sausage bean casserole with tomatoes, 
peppers and mixed beans served with 

potatoes and sweetcorn 

Chocolate and carrot 
brownie 

Thursday 
 

Pork, leek, apple and mushroom pie 

with puff pastry, potatoes served with 
peas and sweetcorn 

Cherry and orange 

flapjack 

Friday Garlic and herb breaded fish with 
curried rice and peas, corn and green 

beans 

Lemon drizzle 

Week 2 

 

Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Sardine pasta with peppers, broccoli, 

lentils, peas, sweetcorn and carrots 

Raspberry and coconut 

sponge 

Tuesday 
 

Chicken curry with sweet potatoes, 

parsnips, sultanas, apples, peppers 
and tomatoes with carrots, peas, corn 
and brown rice 

Apricot and cranberry 

biscuit 

Wednesday  
 

Gammon roast with roast potatoes, 
Yorkshire pudding, stuffing, peas, 

sweetcorn, carrots, green beans and 
gravy 

Melon slices 

Thursday 
 

Shepherd’s pie with mashed potatoes, 
carrots, peas, green beans and 

sweetcorn 

Chocolate and 

strawberry shortbread 

Friday Turkey Bolognese with peppers, 

tomatoes, lentils, peas, beans, 
sweetcorn and carrots served with cous 
cous 

 
 

 

Berry muffins 



 
Week 3 

 

Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Minced beef with leeks, swede, 

parsnips, courgettes and potatoes with 
peas, sweetcorn and broccoli 

Cherry and orange 

flapjack 

Tuesday 
 

Garlic and herb breaded fish with 
curried rice and peas, corn and green 
beans 

Lemon drizzle 

Wednesday  
 

Sausage bean casserole with tomatoes, 
peppers and mixed beans served with 

potatoes and sweetcorn 

Cornflake and apple 

cookies 

Thursday 
 

Gammon roast with roast potatoes, 

Yorkshire pudding, stuffing, peas, 
sweetcorn, carrots, green beans and 

gravy 

Chocolate and carrot 

brownie 

Friday Roasted vegetable pasta with 
tomatoes, courgettes, peppers, sweet 

potatoes, green lentils, peas, carrots 
and sweetcorn 

Melon slices 

Week 4 
 

Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Turkey Bolognese with peppers, 
tomatoes, lentils, beans, peas, 

sweetcorn and carrots served with cous 
cous 

Apricot and cranberry 

biscuit 

Tuesday 
 

Sausage roast with roast potatoes, 
Yorkshire pudding, stuffing, peas, 
sweetcorn, carrots, green beans and 

gravy 

Melon slices 

Wednesday  
 

Baked white fish and peas and 

sweetcorn served with garlic and herb 
potatoes 

Chocolate and 

strawberry shortbread 

Thursday 
 

Shepherd’s pie with mashed potatoes, 
carrots, peas, green beans and 

sweetcorn 

Raspberry and coconut 
sponge 

Friday Cauliflower, leek and mushroom bake 

with sweetcorn and garlic potato 
wedges 

Berry muffins 

 



 
Autumn 2025 – Rolling Tea Menu 

Week 1 Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Ham sandwiches with cucumber and 
carrot sticks 

Plum 

 

Tuesday 
 

Tuna pasta with sweetcorn, cucumber, 

carrots and mayonnaise 

Orange 

Wednesday  
 

Chicken and lettuce roll with cherry 

tomatoes and cucumber sticks 

Pear 

Thursday 
 

Cream cheese and cucumber wrap 

with carrot sticks and cherry tomatoes  

Banana 

Friday Baked beans on toast Apple 

Week 2 Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Cream cheese bagels with cucumber 

sticks and cherry tomatoes 

Plum 

Tuesday 
 

Pate on toast with peppers and carrot 

sticks 

Orange 

Wednesday  
 

Cheese, sweetcorn and mayonnaise 

pasta with carrot and cucumber sticks 

Pear 

Thursday 
 

Chicken and lettuce sandwich with 

cherry tomatoes and carrot sticks 

Banana 

Friday Spaghetti on toast Apple 

Week 3 Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Cream cheese and cucumber sand-

wiches with cherry tomatoes and car-
rot sticks 

Plum 

Tuesday 
 

Ham wraps with carrot and cucumber 
sticks 

Orange 

Wednesday  
 

Tuna pasta with sweetcorn, cucumber, 
carrots and mayonnaise 

Pear 

Thursday 
 

Chicken and lettuce roll with cherry 
tomatoes and cucumber sticks 

Banana 

Friday Baked beans on toast Apple 

Week 4 Main Pudding 

Monday 
 

Pate on toast with peppers and carrot 
sticks 

Plum 

Tuesday 
 

Cheese, carrot, sweetcorn and mayon-
naise sandwich with carrot and cu-

cumber sticks 

Orange 

Wednesday  
 

Chicken and lettuce wrap with cherry 

tomatoes and carrot sticks 

Pear 

Thursday 
 

Cream cheese bagels with cucumber 

sticks and cherry tomatoes 

Banana 

Friday Spaghetti on toast Apple 

 


